
Thursday 28th November 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

Christmas Dates - Important Information

There are just a few weeks left of term, but they are particularly busy with lots going on in school so I am writing to remind

you of some key dates and information.

Our EYFS and Key Stage 1 Nativity performances will take place in the school hall on - Thursday 12th December and Friday

13th December (please see class dates below). Due to capacity, we politely ask that only two adults attend per child on the

day of your child’s performance.

Nativity Play

● Thursday 12th December 9:15am (Classes RR, 1ER, 2D)

● Friday 13th December 9:15am (Classes RH, 1R, 2B)

Advent Service

The Key Stage 2 Advent Service (Years 3-6) will take place in Corpus Christi Church at 6:00pm on Thursday 19th

December. The children should wear full school uniform, and arrive at the Annex at 5:45pm. After the service, the

children will be collected from the Annexe (Year 5 and 6 through the Pre-School gate, Year 3 from Reception RR and Year 4

from Reception RH). Older siblings will leave via the same classroom as their younger siblings.

Christmas Jumpers and Christmas Hot Lunch

Christmas Jumper Day is Thursday 12th December. Children are invited to wear an item of Christmas clothing on this day. A

voluntary donation of £1 for a local charity, St Michael’s House would be greatly appreciated.

Children can also wear Christmas jumpers or a Christmas accessory (e.g. hat) with their usual school uniform on

Wednesday 18th December as part of our Christmas lunch day. If your child would like a school lunch on this day, please

book with Forerunner which you can access on the school website here:

https://forerunnerparents.myschoolmealorders.com/registeron. The closing date for online orders is midnight on Monday

9th December.

Christmas Party Afternoon

Classes will be having a Christmas party afternoon in their classrooms on Friday 20th December. Children can again wear

a Christmas jumper on this day and are welcome to bring in a small snack treat for themselves (these cannot be shared

due to allergy/diet restrictions; please no snacks that contain nuts).

We very much look forward to celebrating the festive season with our school community.

Every blessing,

Simon Lennon
Headteacher

https://forerunnerparents.myschoolmealorders.com/registeron

